Minutes: Academic Senate Standing Committee on Internationalization

Friday, 5 September 2008
Present:  Ball, Goodrich, Mihalopoulos, Mowafy, Orf, Peters, Sanford, Siles.  Excused: Ferrarini, Yang.  
Mowafy convened the meeting to order at 11:05 a.m.  
The minutes for the last meeting have not been distributed, but will be as soon as its new members (in addition to Steve Peters) are identified.

There were no reports from the Chair, Secretary, or Executive Director.  Election of new officers for 2008-09 and setting of future meeting dates were postponed by mutual agreement until the committee is fully composed, which is expected to be within a week. 

We discussed our agenda for the year, and the following (sometimes overlapping) items were proposed:

· Meeting with the Provost to discuss the current status and future directions for the internationalization initiative.

· Considering protocols for establishing international academic affiliations between NMU and other institutions to regularize and clarify proper procedures for such contacts.

· Surveying other institutional models of internationalization to better inform our own practices.

· Studying options for centralizing academic leadership of international curriculum.

· Cooperating with ISAAC to support an academic center or departmental structure for International or Global Studies.
· Evaluating assessment mechanisms for the logistical and academic aspects of study abroad curricula that would correlate with procedures outlined in the Master Agreement.

We noted the successful visit yesterday of Maria Bettua, a senior program specialist with the Fulbright Organization of the CIES, who conducted a workshop on Fulbright program opportunities and met individually with interested faculty.  She had been invited by the Provost, Office of Continuing Education and Sponsored Programs, and OIP.
The meeting adjourned shortly before noon.

Submitted by Peter Goodrich, COI Secretary
